From: Caroline Lee

Sent: 23 January 2016 09:18

To: Planning

Subject: Re: Comments on 2015/6734/P have been received by the council.

These remarks came out as 'Comment' - | meant them as an 'Objection’. Could you
change this for me?

Best wishes - Caroline Lee

> On 22 Jan 2016, at 18:38, <planning@camden.gov.uk>
<planning@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

>

> | am very concerned that, if this application is accepted, the narrow neighbouring
street, Briardale Gardens, which is already a rat-run, will be further clogged by
construction traffic. Something would need to be done to make Briardale Gardens
off limits to such vehicles, perhaps by forbidding them from turning into or out of the
junction with Clorane Gardens..

>

> Comments made bi Mrs Caroline Lee of 10 Briardale Gardens, NW3 7PP
>
>

>

>




